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Greenhaugh News 
Our target attendance is  96.5% 

Our attendance for the last 2 weeks  is  91.7% 
Resilient   curious   unique  kind   team player   

independent  confident    ambitious  respectful 

Dates for you diary 

25.11.22 

Forest School Class 2 

2.12.22 

Forest School Class 1 

8.12.22 

Whole School “Follow 
the Star” trip to Si-
monburn 

9.12.22 

Forest School Class 2 

14.12.22 

Christmas Play  at 6pm 

16.12.22 

Forest School Class 1 

22.12.22 

CHRISTMAS  CRAFT 

night until 4pm 

23.12.22 

No Forest School 

Last day of term 

 

 

Fantastic FOGS! 
We are so grateful to FOGS for all the hard work they put in rais-

ing funds for the school.  The recent  comedy night raised 
£282.53.  A huge thanks to FOGS  for arranging it and for all of 

those who were able to support the event.  Since September we 
have used FOGS money to buy equipment for playtimes.  The 
children are really enjoying making walkways and obstacle 

courses and also building dens.  You will also get to see another 
FOGS investment at the Christmas play, FOGS have purchased 

costumes that we will be able to use year after year.  It really 
makes us a difference, so thank you! 

Fundraising Success 
We are delighted with the amount raised in our Mini London Mar-
athon. The £204 donated has enabled us to twin our school toi-
lets with a toilets in Honduras,  Malawi and Zambia.  The children 
will be having an assembly about the difference the donated toi-
lets will make to people’s everyday lives and we will be proudly 
displaying out “twin toilets” in the school toilets for the children 
to see.  
Today’s Children in Need celebrations have included  creating 
spotty sticks and Pudsey faces in Forest school  and making  
Pudsey bear faces in Class 1. We also managed to cover our en-
tire Pudsey bear with coins!  

 
  

 

 

Anti Bullying Week 
This week has been an opportunity for some 
really meaningful discussions in Class 1 and 2 
about how we talk to people and how we can 
be good friends and control our emotions.  We 
have all signed the Greenhaugh Anti-Bullying 
Contract and thought carefully about the 
promises we are making.  We know that things 
will go wrong at times, as we are learning, but 
this week has been a positive step across the 
school.  
 


